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Kansas House Surveillance (MPD Upgrades) - IT staff worked with MPD to configure and
purchase equipment to update surveillance footage and real-time access from MPD. |T Staff
will work with MPD’s surveillance team to install and configure 2 powerful PTZ cameras, an
NVR, and a License Plate Reader that ties directly into the MPD database. There will be a
networking component accompanying the setup.

Kansas House Gated Entry Update — IT staff worked with the low voltage & gate vendors to
complete all necessary infrastructure for the gate system. IT staff also installed new
networking components to support the smart gate system. Completion is targeted for the week
of February 10,

Vendor Portal for Invoice Uploads and Tracking — As part of the online portals and service
offerings, the Authority has scheduled the configuration for the Vendor Portal which will allow
for all vendors to be able to upload invoices for internal tracking and payment directly through
the Yardi database.

Yardi Projects Update — IT is also working with Yardi to implement the new Service Contract
Management module. Current limitations in the software prohibit multi-property assignment to
contracts which impedes efficiently managing, paying, and reviewing contract statuses. This
new module will allow for multiple properties to be tied to service contracts, auto generations of
statements for payables via approved contracts, visibility into all service contracts via
dashboards, and more. Implementation will take place in late February/early March.

Website Upgrade — In recent months the Authority’s phone system tree was updated in order
simplify contact via the phone. In an effort to streamline the Authority’s online presence and
data provision, executive staff, management, and IT staff have collaborated on a new website.
This new site will look cleaner and provide information in a very clear consistent manner. The
website go-live target is before the end of February.
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